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March 2 - 4, 2011

As Mayor of the District of Columbia, it is my pleasure to extend
warm greetings to the DC Metro Chapter of the National
Association of Social Workers, on the occasion of your Annual

Conference.

This event will provide training and professional development that
will enhance the knowledge and expertise of social workers. As you
take this moment to reflect on your past accomplishments and

explore new methods and interventions, | thank our social workers

for their contributions and look forward to your continued work

that will enhance the quality of life of others.

On behalf of the residents of the District of Columbia, you have

Vbcst wishes for a productive and enjoyable event.

incent C. Gray
Mayor, District of Columbia




